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New program coming to church

	Caledon East United Church is introducing a new program for young families in the neighbourhood called Messy Church.

It will take place monthly, the first Thursday of the month, starting Oct. 5. It will run from 5 to 7 p.m. at the church, 6046 Old

Church Rd., Caledon East.

Each evening will include a short celebration of song, story and prayer and a prepared meal, crafts, activities and games for all ages.

For further information, contact the church at ceucminister@bellnet.ca or 905-584-9974.
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